
Appendix 4 – Response to Statutory Proposal (Willow Fields Primary School) 
 
Hi Alan 
 
Just to provide an update on the below. Myself, Mark and the RSC had a meeting with 
Sunderland LA yesterday and there were no objections to the project.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Lee Gibbon | Delivery Officer 
Central Team | Regional Delivery Directorate - North | Early Years and Schools Group 
Department for Education | Third Floor | Bishopsgate House | Feethams | Darlington DL1 
5QE 
: XXXX E: XXXXXXXX@education.gov.uk  
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